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• Motorola Flex system for 911 was launched at the beginning of December. It was a 
complete upgrade from the old call dispatch system. The county maps are integrated into 
the dispatch software as well as the response vehicles. This will be an ongoing project to 
keep them updated with the most current information possible. 

• Met with another vendor (Cloudpoint) for 911 about the state mandated NG911 project. 
They may apply for a grant to contract the remaining clean-up work, but our data is 
already uploaded and compliant with the current state requirements. That will also be an 
ongoing project. 

• The Election precinct lines and County Board District maps were updated using Census 
population data and a web map application.  

• Assisted County and City Zoning with requests and addressing. 
• Had meeting with Sidwell, the map consultant, regarding log in access so they can get 

familiar with our data and set up. I believe they have contacted IT to get what they need. 
A follow up meeting with the technical team should happen this month sometime. 

• Day to day corresponding with attorneys and title companies to correct errors in deeds. 
• I’m continuing to learn and make notes on the backend of our GIS system as time or 

circumstance allows. I was able to fix a website problem when the nightly update got 
interrupted and got that back up and running. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Carmen Bollman 
GIS Coordinator 
 

 

 


